
James Andrews
Sidney
LD 1578

        I am writing to urge my representatives to vote against this ridiculous bill!  This 
bill would actually take away powers from the state of Maine.  The electoral college 
system is there to help even the score, so to speak, between the far more heavily 
populated states, and the rural, less populated states.    This bill would destroy that, 
and would also allow the left wing, pro communist, pro high tax states like New York
and California win even easier.  our nation is already in serious trouble, financially, 
and the last thing we need is such nonsense.    Please do not support this terrible 
legislation!
                                               Yours truly, 
                                               James Andrews
                                               77 Richard Road
                                               Sidney, Maine
                                               04330


